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ARTS SERVICE REVIEW WORKING GROUP

PUBLICITEM
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting.

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION

The Arts Service Review Working Group was initially set up in 2016 to “To review the council’s approach to the
management of the Lytham St Annes Art Collection”. This Member working group has met regularly to review
progress and to support the work of officers in pursuing Arts Council England (ACE) accreditation in line with
‘Spectrum’ guidelines which is in the current Corporate Plan. At the last Working Group meeting held on 12t
October 2021, progress towards accreditation was noted and supported. A workshop to include members of the
Arts Service Review Working Group, relevant officers and representatives from the Friends of the Collection is
proposed to be arranged for Autumn 2021, to explain the Spectrum guidelines and how these will affect the future
management of the art collection.

SOURCE OF INFORMATION
N/A

INFORMATION ATTACHED
N/A

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE?

To provide the Tourism and Leisure Committee with an update on the work of the Arts Service Review Working
Group

FURTHER INFORMATION
Contact Tim Dixon, Fylde Borough Council Tel 658436




